
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 3, 2006 

 

 

TO: Alderman Ron Hart, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner/Engineering 

 

RE: Proposal for Construction Management Services for Southside Industrial  

Park Infrastructure 

 

 

We have received a proposal from Earth Tech for the construction management of 

Southside Industrial Park Infrastructure in the not-to-exceed amount of $156,201.  This 

work includes the construction of Phillips Avenue, new road and parking lot and the 

installation of water mains, storm and sanitary sewers and appurtenances in Phillips and 

in the Southside Industrial Park.  Funding is available in Account TID #10. 

 

If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to approve the proposal and 

authorize the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement. 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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